
 

Slippery Rock Area Elementary School 
in partnership with 

SRU/SGA Pre-school  

Presents 

Watermelon Welcome 
 

The Watermelon Welcome is for students who will be entering 

Kindergarten in the Fall of 2025 at Slippery Rock Area Elementary.   

Activities will include a fun-filled evening of games & activities, a parent 

workshop, and snacks. The workshop will present various activities that 

parents can do to promote and assist their child with the transition into 

Kindergarten. 

(Please no siblings, as this is a special time for parents and their Pre– Kindergartener.) 

 

Where:  Slippery Rock Area Elementary School 

When:  Wednesday, April 9, 2025  

Time:  6:00– 7:30 pm 
 

Please call 724-794-2960 Ext. 4001 or email at 

michelle_brochetti@slipperyrock.k12.pa.us  

to register for  

Watermelon Welcome 

Please Register by Friday, April 4th   
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